
  

Mason Conservation Commission 
Minutes 

Mar 9 2022, 7:00 PM to 9:30 PM 

Attendance:  

• Chuck Andersen – present 

• Barbara DeVore – present 

• Liz Fletcher – present 

• Bob Larochelle – present 

• Lundy Lewis – present 

• Ann Moser – absent 

Alternates: 

• Matt Robinson-Liu – absent 

• Rob Doyle – absent 

• Charlie Lanni – absent 

• Rosanna Nadeau – absent 

• Chris Pratka – absent 

 

February minutes:  Liz moved we accept the February minutes. Barbara seconded. Passed unanimously. 

Bills to pay:  Liz moved that we pay NH Association of Conversation Commissions $250 from the Budget Account for membership 
fees. Passed unanimously. 

Letters received:  None 

Action Items Review:  Completed. 

CC email:  None 

Visitors:  We had three visitors at tonight’s meeting:  (1) Mason resident Bruce Mann to discuss procedures for killing knotweed in 
Mason at the Town Highway salt shed on Depot Road ; (2) New Ipswich residents Amanda and Matt Cannon, buyers of the Fifield Tree 
Farm, to discuss the Fifield Tree Farm Conservation Easement (permission was granted to move structures to the property). 

Other: 

We discussed a planned site visit with Denise Pouliot to a stone structure at Bronson’s overlook on April 13, 10am. 

We discussed roadside cleanup scheduled for April. 

We discussed a planned E-31 subdivision site visit with the Planning Board on March 26 10am. 

We agreed to send a brochure “Restoring Old-Growth Characteristics” by UMass Extension to Patrick Kenney. 

Rob Livingston from NHDES reached out to Dave Morrison regarding runoff issues at Scripps Lane and is awaiting feedback. 

 

 

 


